
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                 14th December 2018 

What a fabulous afternoon we’ve had, the Christmas Fayre has been amazing! It has been so nice to see all the Christmas 
stalls set up and everyone having so much fun.  I would like to say a massive thank you to all the Friends of Brading, 
especially Sam Travis and Sally Cooney for all their hard work in putting the fayre together.  The office staff are busy 
counting the money that was raised and we will let you know in next week’s newsletter. 

Next week is our last week before the Christmas holidays, and we have so much going on: 

 AM PM 

Monday 17th 
December 

Practice for Carols by Candlelight Christmas movie afternoon (school providing snacks) 

Tuesday 18th 
December 

Dress rehearsal for Whoops-A-Daisy Angel 
(rest of school watching performance) 

Visit from Assistant Director of Hampshire Brian Pope 

Wednesday 
29th December 

 Christmas Dinner 
Whoops-A-Daisy Angel performance – 2pm at school 

Thursday 20th 
December 

Mufti Day (Christmas Jumpers / T-Shirts) Mufti Day (Christmas Jumpers / T-Shirts) 
Party lunch (school providing lunch) 
Christmas party afternoon 
Carols by Candlelight – 6pm at St Marys Church, 
children to be at church for 5:30pm 

Friday 21st 
December 

Early lunch Christingle Service at St Mary’s Church – leaving 
school at 12:30 for a 1:00pm start, all welcome to 
walk up with us. Children can leave with parent/carer 
or relative after being signed out from church. 

The friends of Brading have organised refreshments at the Carols by Candlelight and Whoops-A-Daisy Angel 
performances, so please bring along some extra pennies. 

Please remind your child every day what is happening as it will not be a normal timetable, and we would like everyone to 
have an enjoyable and memorable week. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

Attendance 03/12/18 – 07/12/18 

Class Attendance Lates 
Whole school 

attendance for 

the week: 99.1% 

against our target 

of 97%. 

Ash 100% 10 

Birch 99.4% 6 

Hawthorn 99.4% 4 

Beech 98.9% 10 

Maple 98% 5 

This week we had a visit from our Education Welfare 

Officer who carried out a late sweep and spoke to 

everyone who arrived at school after the gate closed at 

8:45am.  As you can see from last week, the number of 

late marks are increasing, and good attendance and 

punctuality are very important to all of us to maximize 

our children’s potential.  Every minute makes a 

difference to learning. It would be great to see a lot less 

late marks going forward. Thank you for your support. 

 

OUR ‘STARS OF 

THE WEEK’ ARE: 

 Mason 
 Taylor 
 Akuila 
 Tommy-Lee 
 Tyrone 

Message from the office regarding dinner money: 

We are unable to carry forward any debt into the new 

term, therefore if you have any money outstanding for 

dinners, Early Years fees or snack can you please ensure 

this is paid by Thursday 20th December.  .  If you have 

any problems please see Miss Hughes or Mrs Stubbs.  

Thank you.   

Please make sure you 

check the menu for next 

week as changes have 

been made.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch menu w/c Monday 10th December 

Monday: Chicken & Red Pepper Pizza and Jacket Wedges/Five Bean Chilli with Rice(v), Sweetcorn, Mixed Peppers, 

Mandarin Upside Down Cake 

Tuesday: Spaghetti Beef Bolognese/Chickpea Curry with Rice(v), Roasted Mixed Vegetables, Jelly. 

Wednesday: CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Thursday: PARTY LUNCH – No school or home packed lunches required, school is providing food 

Friday: MSC Fish Fingers or Sausages with Chips/Wholemeal Cheese and Tomato Quiche(v), Baked Beans and 

Garden Peas, Yoghurt and Fruit selection 

Please see Caterlink’s Spring menu on the next page of this week’s newsletter. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Dec 14th  Mufti day for cakes 

  Beech class performing in Osborne House’s Christmas Show 

  Christmas Fayre 2:00—3:30pm 

Dec 17th  Christmas movie afternoon 

Dec 19th  Christmas Dinner 

  Oak, Ash and Birch Class Christmas performance—2:00pm onwards in school hall 

Dec 20th Christmas party afternoon 

  Hawthorn, Beech & Maple Carols by Candlelight—6:00pm onwards at St Mary’s Church 

Dec 21st  Christingle & Christmas Church Service—1:00pm onwards at St Mary’s Church 

Dec 24th  Jan 4th Christmas Holidays 

Feb 18th –  22nd February half term  

Apr 8th – 22nd  Easter Holidays 

May 6th  Bank Holiday Monday 

May 27th – 31st May half term 

Jul 22nd  Development Day—school closed to pupils 

Jul 23rd   Development Day—school closed to pupils 

Jul 24th – Aug 30th Summer Holidays 

  

  

  

    

A revised collection schedule will operate between 24th December and 4th January, as follows: 

• Monday 24th December – Collection as normal 
• Tuesday 25 December – Collection on Thursday 27th 
• Wednesday 26th December – Collection on Friday 28th 
• Thursday 27th December – Collection on Saturday 29th 
• Friday 28th December – Collection on Sunday 30th 
• Monday 31st December – Collection as normal 
• Tuesday 1st January – Collection on Wednesday 2nd 
• Wednesday 2nd January – Collection on Thursday 3rd 
• Thursday 3rd January – Collection on Friday 4th 
• Friday 4th January – Collection on Saturday 5th 

All recycling and waste collections will return to normal from Monday 7th January 2018. 

Please remember to set out your Wheeled Bins/Gull Sacks and food waste by 07:00 on the correct day of 
your collection or they will not be collected. 

Lynnbottom HWRC and Afton Marsh HWRC will be closed on Christmas Day but will remain open as 
normal throughout the rest of the festive period, including New Year’s Day. 

 



 

 


